
Ms. Martha W. Murphy 9/9/°98 
Archivist 
Special Access and FOIA Staff 

Dear Ms. Murphy: 

I want to thank you for sending me a guide to Record Group 272. It will be exceedingly 

helpful when I make my next visit to Archives II. 

In the meantime, is it possible for you to send me a copy of the autopsy report on Lee 
Harvey Oswald. The autopsy was conducted by Dr.Earl F. Rose on 11/24/63. The only 

identification number I can come up with is No. 1463-356. I have no series level 
description. If this is beyond the staff to undertake a search do you have any idea where I 
might begin my own search when I find the occasion to get to the Archives. 

Sincerely, 

Gerald D. McKnight 
5439 Shookstown Rd. 
Frederick, MD. 21702


